
MEETING MINUTES     

 

PTFA  

DATE:   TIME:   CHAIR:  

17th April 2024  6:10pm   Julie Batty  

IN ATTENDANCE   APOLOGIES 

Anne-Marie Haddington, Amy Croxton, 

Chloe Ramsey. Carol Scarisbrick, Sandra 

Piscopo, Sarah Jane Wilkinson, Triana 

Ferrandiz, Nicola Wilson, Alison Simpson 

 Maddy Burton-Cole, Sarah Mullen, Nikolett 

Taba 

 WELCOME AND INTRODUCTION 

There will be a balance of £1561.67 in the account - after funds paid for EYFS book bags, Year 

6 leavers and residential coach for September.  

Events- Sponsored bounce amount raised to be announced – awaiting further funds to be 

deposited. 

Cake sale £93.85 

Local Lotto £28 

Well done to everyone who donated Easter eggs – every child received one. 

Sponsored Bounce went really well and the owners of the castle company have agreed to 

rent us a new castle for £100 for the Summer Fayre. Thank you to the volunteers who helped 

organise and were there on the day.  

A new WhatsApp group to be created for future events so that volunteers can be added.  

Summer Fayre – Ideas for June 

Outdoor Film night – screens could cost a lot to hire. Also, not dark until late.  

Festival – Harrogate Fake Festival same date. Will not have access to water and electricity due 

to cabin being decommissioned. Can review for next year due to amount of planning and 

booking of entertainment. 

Colour run – could be run as a separate event in September.  

Themed Summer Fayre - It was agreed that a Summer Fayre would be held this year to include 

refreshments that could be served from the kitchen, bouncy castle, games, sweet stalls, face 

painting. A further meeting will be held to discuss the different stalls  that will be there, be held 

at the front of the school. Olympic theme or a country theme. Could contact various local 

sports businesses to ask for donations, stalls, help.  



Verity Frearson to be asked if signage can be given to advertise the event.  

AOB -Cake bake sale- it was discussed as to whether a healthy eating stall could be held on 

the last Friday of the month. This has been previously successful. To be discussed with Deputy 

Head 

School web page to be updated.  

 

Date of next meeting: Thursday 2 May at 6.05pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


